Rich,

Nancy and I enjoyed our Wisconsin 2017  field  trip so much and it was so good to see you again.
[bookmark: _GoBack] Loved Wisconsin. The Veery was amazing, of course, and we shared the sighting with our Veery :)

Put Nancy and me down for France next year 2018. Looking forward to it.

Mike , Lone Pine California

